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Dear staff, parents and carers,  

Following on from the update provided on 19 March 2025, a chimney above Building B at 
Muswellbrook High School was recently repaired.  

Based on recommendations by the engineer’s report we completed this brick repair work 
during the previous Autumn School Holiday period. 

The tender for the upgrade to the school’s car parking facilities is currently being evaluated.  

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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